
From: Mike Waid
To: Shannon Eklund
Cc: Kirsten Swanson; chair
Subject: DCCF Mid Year Report
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 2:59:27 PM

Shannon,
 
Happy Wednesday.
 
I wanted to let you know that tomorrow is my last day at DCCF.  It has been a pleasure
working with you and the Town of Castle Rock for the past couple years and I wish you the
very best.
 
With my transition, we haven’t prepared our normal marketing Mid-Year Report as in years
past, so I am just giving you a summary here.
 
So far in 2024:
DCCF has granted:

18 individual grants
18 Douglas County organizations received grants
$50,000 granted in total
6 grants to Castle Rock nonprofits (1/3 of all grants made)
$21,000 granted to Castle Rock nonprofits (42% of all funds granted)

 
I hope this works for you.
 
If you have any questions, I have copied our Board Chair (Tera Radloff) and our Director of
Development (Kirsten Swanson) on this email.
 
My best,
 
Mike Waid, Executive Director

mike@dccf.org        303.601.8780 mobile        dccf.org
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